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Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
There has been a large number of complaints about the changes to the Better Access system 
that have come through to my office and I am sure everyone else's.     
   
a) How many has the Department received?   

 
b) Have you (the Department) received complaints about changes to the Better Access 

Program?   
 

c) Are ministerials on the issue sent through to the Department to deal with?   
 
 
Answer: 
 
a), b) and c)   
At 28 June 2011 the Department has received approximately 1,000 pieces of Ministerial 
correspondence about the changes to the Better Access program announced in the 2011-12 
Budget.  The Department has not analysed the number of these that are specifically 
complaints about the changes. 
 
Ministerial correspondence relating to the changes to Better Access have been sent to the 
Department in line with the usual Departmental process for such correspondence. 
 
 
  
 


